
 

KS1 Fruit Tasting Session 

 

Elm / Bay: Thursday 23rd February 2:50pm 

Ash: Friday 24th February 2:50pm 

 

This week KS1 have tasted fruits and created a plan 

for either a fruit salad or fruit kebab. 

Towards the end of the week they will 

be making their product and we would 

love for parents to join us in school to 

taste what they have created.  

You will be welcomed at the Hawthorn Road gate and 

can join your child in their classroom. You will then be 

able to take your child home at the usual time. 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if you 

plan to attend.  

Thank you  

Key Stage 1 Team 


